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2024-25 Requests for Subrecipient Corrective Actions 

 
The Monterey County Workforce Development Board (MCWDB) reviews subrecipient program and 
fiscal information each month and Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act (WIOA) performance 
each quarter to ensure that contract goals are being met as part of its oversight responsibilities for 
WIOA funding. In addition to these ongoing reviews, MCWDB has contracted with Brennan 
Workforce Consulting (BWC) to identify potential concerns and address them ahead of the State 
monitoring rescheduled for the week of May 19, 2025. 
 
On February 21, 2025, the MCWDB provided a request to Equus Workforce Solutions’ North County 
Youth program for corrective action(s) relating to program enrollments and placements in 
employment in the MCWDB’s priority sectors.  Equus’ Youth program has responded by providing 
corrective action plans to address the lack of (1) enrollments and (2) priority sector placements and 
will continue providing weekly updates to the MCWDB moving forward. 
 
On February 26, 2025, the MCWDB provided a request to Equus’ Adult and Dislocated Worker 
program for corrective action(s) relating to Individual Training Accounts (ITAs) based on the 
discrepancies identified by BWC, including incorrect and incomplete information, late ITA submittals, 
and paperwork with numerous errors being submitted to the MCWDB’s fiscal unit. Equus’ Adult and 
Dislocated Worker program has provided a corrective action plan to address the identified ITA 
discrepancies and will continue providing weekly updates to the MCWDB moving forward. 
 
On March 4, 2025, the MCWDB provided a request to Turning Point of Central California’s South 
County Youth program for corrective action(s) relating to placements in employment in the MCWDB’s 
priority sectors. Turning Point has provided a corrective action plan to address the lack of priority 
sector placements in employment and will continue providing weekly updates to the MCWDB moving 
forward. 
 
 
 




